
 

 

 

Dear Partner Beytie.com Vacation Homes,  

 

This Award is a proof that you’ve consistently exceeded travellers’ expectations. We know that’s 

never easy. Achieving this level of service requires immense effort, vision, and meticulous attention 

to details, all of which you have demonstrated admirably.  

 

As we look forward to the upcoming year, we are enthusiastic about the opportunities that 2024 will 

bring. Our focus remains on strengthening our partnerships and collectively enhancing our industry's 

resilience and growth.  

 

This certificate is in recognition of your notable accomplishment, we have prepared a special. 

 

Your commitment to hospitality excellence is truly inspiring, and we are honored to have you as a 

partner. Congratulations once again on your wonderful achievement. 
 

 

 
Glenn Fogel  

President & Chief Executive Officer  
  

 

 


